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Oregon's mail-in voting is a model for how the rest of the world should do things. 

There is no evidence of fraudulent voting through this system. Many are able to vote 

who otherwise would be unable due to disability, jobs, childcare, transportation, or 

other factors. We must not help the downward slide of our democracy. Keep mail-in 

voting! 


